
 
 
 
28th April, 2020 
 
 
The Listing Department, 
The Calcutta Stock Exchange 
Ltd. 
7, Lyons Range, 
Kolkata - 700001 

The Manager 
The Department of Corporate 
Services, 
BSE Limited, P. J. Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001  

The Manager, 
The Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited, Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400051  

 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations 2015, we hereby inform that the Company has partially resumed operations 
at the manufacturing facilities situated at Kolkata in the State of West Bengal as per the 
permission granted by the respective Local Authorities with less number of workmen and 
employees after initiating all necessary safety measures. 
 
Further, we have applied to the Local Authorities in the state of Gujarat seeking 
permission for resumption of operation at the manufacturing facilities situated at 
Umbergaon, Gujarat. We are hopeful of positive outcome by next week. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For LINC PEN & PLASTICS LTD. 
 
 
N.  K.  DUJARI 
Chief Financial Officer & 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


